The Commision of inquiry Qld Floods 2011

Dear Sir/Madam..

| hereby submit the following submission.

It is most unfortunate for the event to have occurred,

But it is quite knowledgeable by the existing and previous authorities,

That are controlling the town planning, and issuing building permits...

The tendencies for the land to flood constantly...

And they being aware, of existing levels of prior floods..

Have taken upon themselves the issuing of building permits upon the land,

That can most certainly described as “flood prone”,

And sub sequentially have placed many lives in direct danger..

It is my opinion, which they take on the role as the protector of communities,

In all aspects of daily living.

They have failed miserably by allowing the areas of flooding to be open to building permits
And should be held accountable.

Building on land below the known flood heights,

Should never be considered,

As now we definitely know the consequences of such incompetent decisions past,

And not so past, as evidenced by the partly submerged new ABC building site in the cbd.
The question remains, are we going to take the steps necessary to rectify the current situation,
And ensure that it never occurs again... land fit for farming, not habitation..

Resecfully.. Ken Buckley



